AN Gy of Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>

Columbia
Stay of Hearing

AnnElise Hatjakes <ahatjakes@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 1, 2021 at 3:44 PM
To: Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como.gov>

Hello,
If | could do August 19th, that'd be great!

Thank you,
AnnElise

On Jun 1, 2021, at 3:28 PM, Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@como,gov> wrote:

AnnElise,

Which August date are you requesting to table to - August 5th or 19th?

I't be sending this Info to the nearby property owners that have been notified of the request.
Brad

On Thu, May 27, 2021 at 3:54 PM Brad Kelley <brad.kelley@@como.gov> wrote:
Received.

FY1 - you'll be required to pay a supplemental advertising fee as we'll need to advertise again in
July/August,

Let me know if that changes anything.
Thank you.

Brad

On Thu, May 27, 2021 at 1:45 PM AnnElise Hatjakes <ahatjakes@gmail.com> wrote:
i Hello,

{ If possible, | would like to request a stay for the planned hearing on an accessory dwelling unit
: conditicnal use permit for 504 Parkade Blvd. until the August hearing.
i

i
i My neighbors have expressed concerns that | would like to address personally before moving forward.

3 Warmly,
! AnnElise ahatjakes

Brad Kelley, AICP Candidate, Plannar

Pronouns: he, him, his
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